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MARCH 2023 

21st     Harmony Day- K-6 
multicultural community lunch 
28th     Netball Gala- Yr 3-6 
 
APRIL 2023 

7th      Last Day Term 1 
24th    Staff Development Day 
25th    ANZAC Day  
26th    Students Return Term 2 
  
 MAY 2023 

 W4     School Photos 
 
 
 
 

Thought of the Week 

 

 

 
 

 

 

Principal’s Message 

Leadership: This week I have had the opportunity to participate in a 

highly accredited leadership course worth 30hrs of professional 

development. Tomorrow, I look forward to returning to school and 

sharing some new learning, implementing skill development strategies 

and collaborating with staff and students through the lens of this new 

learning. I feel already some change in behaviours will improve the way 

I can lead and manage the school and am grateful for the experience 

to grow as a leader.  

Numeracy: We have our first numeracy development meeting on 

Friday where we will look at school targets and set some achievement 

goals around student growth in mathematics. Our students should be 

developing an awareness of what they know and what they need to 

work towards for improvement over this semester. We look forward to 

supporting our students to become confident mathematicians.  

Harmony Day: We welcome back our annual Harmony Day luncheon 

next Tuesday 21st March. Students are encouraged to wear multi-

cultural clothing or orange to represent acceptance. We ask students 

to bring a plate of food to share with the school and parents/families 

are welcome to join us for lunch at 11:20am. We will have activities to 

support this throughout the day.   

Vandalism: Our school was victim to unwanted visitors over the 

weekend who caused damage and interfered with school property. 

We have been dealing with the clean-up and management of issues 

throughout the week and some things may take a while to recover. We 

thank the students and staff for their resilience and understanding 

during these times. If you hear or see anything after hours please 

contact the police on 000 or Crime Stoppers on 1800 333 000. 

Music Tuition: We welcome Luke from the Coffs Conservatorium on 

Mondays who will offer private tuition for interested students with 

individual fees for services. If you are interested in guitar, vocals, piano 

or drums please contact the office for a note.  

 

Have a great week, 

Mrs Kristy Glyde 

Principal 
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K/1 GAAGAL 1/2 JULUUM 

  
Gaagal students are very enthusiastic learners, 
and all their hard work is paying off. Students are 
enjoying using their new literacy skills and 
reading decodable readers and writing sentences. 
In maths we are learning about teen numbers this 
week and noticing number patterns. Excellent 
effort Gaagal! 

Juluum students enjoyed many learning 
experiences this week. They love reading and 
participate in shared, partner and individual 
fluency building. They have been learning 
about measurement and explored the most 
efficient units to measure the area of a given 
object. They have been working hard, well 
done, Juluum! 

3/4 BINDARRAY 5/6 WINDA 

 
 

Bindarray have been showing off their STEM 
skills this week. We created suitcases using 
cardboard, string, glue and other basic materials. 
The suitcases had to be able to securely hold 4 
pencils and a small book for one minute, while 
being held by the handle. Students learnt about 
various cardboard attachment techniques which 
they used when creating their suitcases. We're 
looking forward to exploring more with STEM! 

Our Winda students were out in the community 
again this week, visiting Urunga boardwalk and 
beach to better understand the way places change 
over time. We have been considering what makes 
places special or unique, through our study of Tim 
Winton’s novel ‘Blueback’. There were lots of 
special moments during this excursion, and we 
would again like to show our gratitude to North 
Beach Bowling Club for the use of their transport 
bus, along with our new school bus! Behaviour and 
engagement from all students was exceptional. 
Well done, Winda!  
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WRITER OF THE WEEK 
Gaagal Juluum Bindarray Winda 

    

Koobra Indi Edward Declan 

 

 

CAPA 

 

 
 

 

Garden Music Kitchen 

This week Miss Creighton and  

Platypus group continued to 

prepare the garden beds 

and also pot up some 

succulents for the school 

produce table. They also 

went to the top garden and 

weeded and mulched the 

tepee area. The garden area 

is looking very neat and tidy. 

Our Emu group were the first 

to begin learning our new 

choir songs, in preparation 

for the Compass Primary 

Schools Choir performance 

in Coffs Harbour during Term 

2. Students then formed into 

small groups to create music 

and explore some of our 

musical concepts such as 

tone and tempo. Great work, 

Emus!  

In the kitchen this week the 

Kookaburra group enjoyed the 

first round of the MasterChef 

fruit platter challenge with 

amazing planning, chopping 

and presentation skills. Students 

were divided into four groups 

and learnt about the 

mathematical properties of 

mandalas before planning their 

designs in the classroom. They 

then spent time working as a 

team to build and present their 

creations for judging by our 

mystery judge! Well done 

everybody on a fine effort! 
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Jamie, Tao, Kaycee, Leo,  
 

 

 
 
 

 

 

ASSEMBLY ROSTER 
We would like to invite 
you back into our school to 
participate in celebrating 
our students during 
assemblies.  
We hold an assembly on 
Friday 9:10-9:40am even 
weeks. One class will share something special during 
each assembly, see the roster. All parents/carers/families 
are welcome at all assemblies.   
 

 

Please ensure your child brings a hat to school each 
day, we have had a large number of students coming 
to the office to borrow a spare hat. These are very 
limited and with the school’s No Hat, No Play Policy 
we are concerned they are missing out on their 
playtime at school. Hats are available to purchase 

from the Office for $12.00 (P & C). Thank you, Miss Vanessa 

 

 

 

 

 

Term/Week Class 
T1 W10 Bindarray 
T2 W2 Juluum 
T2 W4 Gaagal 
T2 W6 Winda 

CANTEEN IS OPEN 

ON FRIDAYS 
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Harmony Day Celebrations: 

  

 

Library Borrowing Days 
 
K/1 – Tuesday 
1/2 – Wednesday 

3/4 – Thursday 
5/6 – Monday 

 

Don't forget 

your library 

bag! 

Volunteers 

Did you know?..........If you would like to volunteer at school, we 

need you to complete the WWCC and give your licence/rego 

details if transporting other students. 

 

BOOK CLUB 

DUE BACK 

WEDNESDAY 

22ND MARCH 
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